
10th  December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 

I would like to thank those parents who supported the Paeroa Santa parade last Friday.  It really 
does take a village.  The most important time of the year will be held on Friday, this is when we 
collectively acknowledge the work and effort of our students and that of their teachers.  This 
year, we have academic awards and recognition of personal progress awards.  The difference is 
significant, if we measure the amount of progress it provides an accurate assessment of the 
learning that has taken place. 

Among these awards, we’ll celebrate the achievements of the unsung heroes, those who      
perform well in sports and the students who serve the school with duties as crossing guards for 
example and those who are dedicated to our school beautification plan. 

The last day of school for this year is next Tuesday 15th December finishing at 12.00pm.  Please 
ensure your child/ren are collected from school at this time. 

The start of Term 1 in 2021 will be Wednesday 3rd February 2021. 

  

Kind regards. 

Richard Wilkinson – Principal 

 

MASCOT 

Tomorrow will be the 
last Subways for the 

year.  
 

A very BIG thankyou to 
the Subway staff for 

your wonderful job in 
picking up orders and 

delivery. 
THANK YOU! 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
Hakihea (DECEMBER) 

11th   Prizegiving Junior 1.30pm & Senior 
   6.00pm 
15th   Last Day of School  (12.00 pm  finish) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Senior Leadership Team 
On behalf of our Senior Leadership team, I would like to thank you for supporting our efforts this year.  Mr     
Gurnick was instrumental during the lockdown period ensuring that our school functioned well, even in the 
most desperate of times, I am extremely grateful for his work.  Alongside Mr Gurnick, Mrs Bedford          
supported the junior school teachers with her measured approach to best practice. She is planning to leave 
us for a short while to undertake a principal’s study award, we look forward to welcoming her back towards 
the end of November 2021.  Mrs Maude Wilkinson will become our long term reliever in Room 10. 

We also bid farewell to Mrs Blank and Mrs Cairns, thank you for your investment at MAS.  We wish you well 
in your future endeavours. 

Next year our Year 2 class will be led by Mrs Anisha Khan and Mr Robbie McGougan will take over in Room 
5. 

Here’s the exciting line up for 2021 @ MAS 

New entrants – Whaea Liz 

Year 1 & 2 – Mrs. Khan 

Year 3 – Mrs. Bedford  - Mrs. Wilkinson will relieve from March 1st 2021 until November 21st  2021 

Year 4  – Mrs Tina Lavery 

Year 5 & 6 – Mr Todd Robertson 

Year 6 & 7 – Mr. McGougan 

Year 7 & 8 – Mr Gurnick (Deputy Principal) 

Richard Wilkinson—Principal 

Public Notices 
Summer Reading Programme at  

Hauraki District Library 

 
The programme, created by E.C.READ’N is designed for        
children aged 5 to 12 years, and includes incentives and       
library events (such as lego sessions) to encourage and        
reward children for the reading they do over the summer 
break.  
 
Children who wish to participate will need to visit any of our     
libraries (Ngatea, Paeroa or Waihi) to register and collect their 
programme folder.  Numbers are strictly limited.  
 
Families who are not library members are welcome to join the 
library prior to signing up for the summer reading programme. 
Information about joining the library can be found on our web-
site: https://library.hauraki-dc.govt.nz/how-to/join-the-library/ 

https://library.hauraki-dc.govt.nz/how-to/join-the-library/


Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

Realm—Room 10 

Aria—Room 10 

Flynn—Room 10 
Tiana—Room 6 

 

Room 10 

This weeks Te Reo 

Kei hea o taringa? 

Where are your ears? 
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WANTED FOR ROOM 7 PLEASE 

Empty clean coffee jars with lids.  If you can please 
save them up and bring to school.  Thank you. 

 

TOUCH FINALS: Tonight is the final night of Touch.  Prize giving for the Midgets teams (Year 1-4) 
will be at 5.05pm at the clubrooms.  Juniors and Seniors prize giving will follow after the senior’s 
round.   All teams will receive a prize and have to wait until prize giving. 
BACK TO SCHOOL STATIONERY FOR 2021: As per previous years we will be selling back to school 
stationery at school at a very competitive price.  Stationery can be purchased from the school office 
when school resumes on 3rd February 2021.  Please bring your child’s stationery list along with the 
cash to the office.  You can pay by internet banking but we will need to have the payment before we 
can distribute any stationery to your child.  Stationery is available for purchase from school     
throughout the year as well. 
OUTSTANDING FEES:  Request for payments have been sent out to families this week who have 
money owing to the school for items such as stationery, uniform, sports and camp fees.  Can you 
please ensure these accounts are settled by the end of the year.  If you have any concerns regarding 
these requests please contact Linda or Trish in the office. 
MASCOT DELIVERER’S: As this is the last MASCOT for 2021 we would like to acknowledge and 
thank our fantastic, dedicated students who have delivered MASCOT’s into the community each 
week this year.  So a big THANK YOU to Kylie, Ciaran, Nathan, Cathan and Alex. 
REMINDER:  As part of our schools sun safe policy ALL students must be wearing 
a Miller Avenue Sunhat during terms 1 and 4.  Students not wearing hats are     
expected to play in specific areas in the shade.  To order a school hat for next 
term please see Trish or Linda in the office for an order form. 

Tin Foil 

If you have any unused or 
unwanted tin foil at home 
our school would love to 
have it. Please bring to the 
school office.  Thank you. 

Touch Fees are now overdue. Please pay to 
the office or by internet banking asap.  

$10 per player.  
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Servicing Paeroa for over 

35 years   

 

 

33 Puke Rd 

Paeroa 3600 

 

 

 
 

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 

Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 

07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 

Phone:  02108088043 
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